
From: Jason.Parks@cancer.org [mailto:Jason.Parks@cancer.org]  

Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 2:51 PM 
To: ThieleCirka Sandy 

Cc: Sen Winters 
Subject: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network (ACS CAN) Supports SB 1570 

 

Hello, 
 
My name is Jason Parks and I am the Oregon Director of Government Relations for the American Cancer 
Society Cancer Action Network (ACS CAN) and I am writing to express ACS CAN's support of Senate Bill 
1570.  ACS CAN is the nonprofit, nonpartisan advocacy affiliate organization of the American Cancer 
Society, dedicated to eliminating cancer as a major health problem and we support this legislation's effort 
to allow greater access to medicine for those with cancer. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your time. 

Jason Parks | Oregon Government Relations Director 
ACS CAN Great West Partnership | American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network, Inc.  
0330 SW Curry St., Portland, OR 97239  
Phone:  503.795.3955 | Mobile:  360.305.5229 | Fax: 503.228.1062 
acscan.org  

   

 

 
This message (including any attachments) is intended exclusively for the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain proprietary, 
protected, or confidential information. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, copy, or disseminate this 
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately. 
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